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16 May 2022 

  

Energetic Edward Peake Week - Key Reminders  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

This week is ‘Energetic Edward Peake Week’; the culmination of the house sport calendar. Key information 
regarding the events is outlined below. 

Please note, that we have made Friday the 20th May a non-uniform day as we appreciate that PE kit will be 
worn a lot this week and it will be difficult for parents/carers to ensure it is laundered and ready for the 
following day after Sports Day. 

Day Activities Pupil information 

Tuesday 17 
May 

KS2 form rounders competitions  
 

Afternoon only 

KS2 to wear PE kit 
(KS3 if they would normally have PE 
on a Wednesday please wear PE Kit 

as usual)  

Wednesday 
18 May 

KS3 rounders competitions 
 

Afternoon only 

KS3 to wear PE kit 
(KS2 if they would normally have PE 
on a Wednesday please wear PE Kit 

as usual)  

Thursday 19 
May  

Sport for All Day  All pupils to wear PE kits 

Friday 20 
May 

Mind, Body and Soul Day 
 

The annual fun run will take place in the 
afternoon. 

 
An ice cream van will be on site for visitors and 

pupils that wish to bring money and purchase an 
ice cream or lolly during the afternoon. 

 
Parents will be invited to watch the fun run. 

 
An artisan coffee van will be on site during the 
afternoon for visitors and staff to purchase teas 

and coffees. 

Pupils may come to school in non-
uniform/fancy dress. Any large 

 fancy dress accessories should be 
brought to school in a named bag to 

be put on after lunch. 
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Key information  

‘Sport for All Day’ marks the culmination of the house sport calendar. All pupils will compete for their house 
in a number of different sports during the day. As usual, they have had the opportunity to select their 
events during their house assembly this term. The activities range from traditional athletics events and 
team sports to more diverse activities such as board games, bowls and OAA problem solving.  

The ‘Annual Fun Run’ will take on a different format this year due to the large number of pupils we now 
have in school. Each year group will start and participate in the event at different locations around the 
course. The new 1km route will allow pupils to count their laps and convert them into KM’s. Certificates will 
be awarded to any pupil able to complete 3, 5 or even 10km. We hope that as well as taking part on the 
day, pupils will also get as many sponsors as possible. Every contribution, however big or small, is really 
important to us and will be gratefully received! 

Logistics and parent involvement 

Parents/carers are welcome to watch the fun run on Friday 19 May. We would love to see you on what we 
hope will be an exciting and fun filled day for our community. For those of you planning to attend, a brief 
guide to our school access arrangements is shown below for your convenience: 
 
Registering for a ticket 
Each family is permitted two adult tickets only.  Infants in a buggy are exempt. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfz9f2Mp-
pQR4xSdcmwIQ8pHi8EeVwoVn1EGZGdKzmTWWGvow/viewform?usp=sf_link  
 
Arrival and departure 
Parents and carers should arrive between 1.30pm-1.45pm. Please note the KS2 pedestrian gate will be 
locked after this time slot. Please do not arrive too early as this will create congestion at the school gate. 
Parents and carers will need to depart the school site at 3:00pm when pupils return to class. Pupils will not 
be permitted to leave the school before 3:20pm 
 
Parking 
Our car park is usually very full during the school day so parking will be unavailable. Please try to walk to 
school if at all possible. We have 2 parking spaces on site for the disabled who have a blue badge, please 
contact the main office if you would like to reserve one. The main school gates will be closed for the 
protection and safety of our pupils, staff and visitors; please access the site via the KS2 pupil pedestrian 
gate. 
 
On arrival 
Upon entering the school site, please report to a member of the safeguarding team at the sign in desks. 
You will then receive your visitor’s booklet and seating location. Please be aware that you will be required 
to present a form of identification. This could be a driver’s licence, passport or bank card. 
 
During the event 
Various spectator seating is available, please see your map for the locations on the day. Take a seat in the 
viewing station and enjoy watching the race. Feel free to bring snacks and refreshments with you. 
An Artisan Coffee van and an Ice Cream van will be on site during the afternoon if you prefer to purchase 
refreshments. Toilets and a suitable space for baby changing are available in the PE department. 
 
Photography, mobile phones and social media 
We look forward to seeing you next week, and ask that no photographs are taken of the event in line with 
our safeguarding policy. Photographs and media posts should not be shared on social media. 
Please note video recordings of children are not permitted. Both events will be celebrated via the main 
school Twitter account and the specialist PE account. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfz9f2Mp-pQR4xSdcmwIQ8pHi8EeVwoVn1EGZGdKzmTWWGvow/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfz9f2Mp-pQR4xSdcmwIQ8pHi8EeVwoVn1EGZGdKzmTWWGvow/viewform?usp=sf_link


                            

 
 
Conduct  
Please remember that we are a no smoking/vaping site and that the consumption of alcohol is not 
permitted at this event. As always, the safety of our pupils and staff is paramount; we have the right to ask 
any visitor to leave the school site if we feel they are being verbally abusive or using inappropriate 
language. 
 
Pupil information  

For the week to run smoothly, all pupils (including those who are currently injured) will need to come to 
school in their Edward Peake PE kit (navy blue or black jumper, black shorts, PE polo shirt, socks and 
trainers).  

To make the ‘Annual Fun Run’ even more of an occasion, the pupils can choose to run in fancy dress rather 
than their PE kit; additional house points will be awarded for the best costumes! (Please remember that 
costumes must be appropriate and suitable for running outside!). 

On the day of the fun run pupils will be able to come to school in their fancy-dress costume or non-
uniform; if their costume has large accessories, these must be brought to school in a named bag. This year 
we are asking all pupils to return their sponsor forms and donations before the end of the Summer Term. 

Preparing for the weather 

Pupils will need a water bottle to keep hydrated throughout the day and sun cream and a hat to ensure 
they remain comfortable in the sunshine. 

        Fundraising 

We hope the children will be encouraged to gain a number of sponsors from their family and friends. All 
monies collected should be handed into their form tutor - during morning registration - in a named and 
sealed envelope, by the end of the Summer Term.   

Kind regards, 

 

Mr A Carter 
Subject Leader for Physical Education 
 

 
 


